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Ellen Jones 
Resource and Energy Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 

 

By email: ellen.jones@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Jones 
 
RE: HERITAGE DIVISION COMMENTS ON EXHIBITION OF QUEENSLAND-HUNTER GAS 
PIPELINE MOD 1 (CSSI 0286) 
 
I refer to your letter received on 2 November 2018 inviting comments on the above Critical 
State Significant Infrastructure modification. 
 
The proposed modification is for an extension of the existing five-year time limit for the project 
approval. 
 
I understand that no additional works or changes to the approved development are proposed 
as part of this modification. 
 
As the proposed modification will not have any further heritage impacts than those identified 
in the original application the Heritage Council has no further comments to provide on this 
modification. Thank you for providing this opportunity to comment. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice, please contact Gary Estcourt, Senior 
Heritage Officer, at the Heritage Division on (02) 9895 6409 or at 
gary.estcourt@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

09/11/2018 
Katrina Stankowski 
Senior Team Leader, Regional Heritage Assessments, North 
Heritage Division 
Office of Environment and Heritage 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
 
 
 


